From: |Redacted |
Sent: 12/19/2013 1:21:00 PM

To: '"Prosper, Terrie D.' (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Doll, Laura (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD);Redact |
[Redacted ‘

Bcec:

Subject: Statement re: L147

Terrie,

FYI.. this statement is going out shortly...

Redacted

Corporate Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Media Line: 415-973-5930

Redacted
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